
 
 

EXTERNAL CLERK’S 
ALERT 

Cases Assigned to Department 38 

 

Judge Richard McDermott has announced he is retiring from King County Superior Court effective 

December 31, 2017. 

As of December 20, 2017, Judge Jim Cayce will handle Department 38’s (Judge Richard McDermott’s)  

caseload.  Judge Cayce will manage the caseload until further notice. 

When the new judge is appointed and his/her assignment decided, parties who have cases assigned to 

Department 38 will receive notices regarding the judge assigned to that caseload.  
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